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Full Text

The Permanent Forum welcomes the results of the 2018 High-level Expert
Seminar on Indigenous Food Systems, in particular the creation of an online
global hub on indigenous food systems, and would like to recommend that the
Food and Agriculture Organization of the United Nations (FAO) continue work on:
(a) Indigenous young people towards the creation of a forum on indigenous young
people in the coming years; (b) Indigenous food systems, in particular in relation
to the links with traditional knowledge, climate change and the respect of
indigenous peoples’ rights to their lands, territories and resources; (c) Indigenous
women (the global campaign on indigenous women and the leadership and food
security schools for indigenous women).

Area of Work
Indigenous Children and Youth, Human Rights


